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Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Mighty to Save Ministries
Address:
390 NE Midway Blvd #103 
Oak Harbor, WA 98277

Mailing Address:
PO Box 1738 
Oak Harbor, WA 98277

Contact:
(360) 929-2959 
https://www.mightytosaveministries.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Mighty to Save Ministries is a non-profit organization formed to assist those 
wanting to transition from a life of addiction to one of sobriety. We provide 
assistance with transitional housing, connecting with community services and 
weekly support groups. 

Date of Award:	 Level:
2021 Q2	 $500 to $2,500

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Mighty to Save Ministries.
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PO Box 1738 
390 NE Midway Blvd #103 

Oak Harbor, WA 98277

mightytosaveministries.org


September 21, 2022


Dear Marilyn Sheldon and Tulalip Tribal Members,


Last October, Mighty to Save Ministries based in Oak Harbor, WA was blessed with a visit from 
Marilyn, gifting our organization with a $      check to go towards the purchase of the house we 
had been renting for our Men’s Transitional Home, Jake’s House. 


Jake’s House is a one-year, three phase program assisting men as they transition out of a life 
of addiction. 


In our program, these men learn to “live life on life’s terms”. They learn tools to process through 
life in a healthy way. Our residents work or attend school as they program, which requires them 
to attend 12-step meetings and church. They each have a 12-step sponsor or a Christian 
mentor, someone to help lead them and guide them as they transition. 


Each of our residents also meet with our financial advisor volunteer. This person helps each 
individual with creating a budget, getting out of debt, building a savings and learning how to 
manage their finances. 


Our residents are given the opportunity to heal and rebuild their lives. 

By being able to purchase our home, we are working towards the goal of this program being 
financially self-sustaining with just the program fees each residents pay every month. 


Your generous donation helps us reach this goal and we are very grateful to the Tulalip Tribe for 
their support.


In the last year we graduated three men out of our program. Two have moved out on their own. 
One was happily married and the other has regained custody of this 2 year old twins. The other 
remains at Jake’s House in a Leadership role, encouraging the other six men currently in the 
program. 


Thank you for believing in our mission as we continue to walk along side these men as they 
become healthy members of society. 


With grateful hearts, 


Christina Bowling (President) along with the Board of Mighty to Save Ministries


Code: Q2 2021 14.2
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